
WE WELCOME BACK  The pupils and teachers of Redeemer Boy’s and girl’s and St. Brigid’s Schools 
after their Summer break and we wish them every blessing in the year ahead.  

FRIDAY IS FIRST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH The sick and housebound will be attended during the 
week as arranged. If you or you know anyone who would like to be attended to on the First Friday of the 
month by the priest please contact the parish office. 

 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Takes place in the Church, Tuesdays 10.30 am  to 4.00 pm. Every first Friday of the month 
10.30 am to 4.00 pm and every first Saturday of every month after 6pm Mass. All are welcome 
to spend time with the Lord. 
 

A SECOND COLLECTION will be taken up at all Masses next weekend to build up parish funds for 
future maintenance.  
 

MONDAY NIGHT NOVENA Due to the fact that there has been little or no increase in the numbers 
attending the Monday night Novena since it was moved forward to 7.00pm last December it has been 
decided that from September it will be moved to the later time of 7.30pm for a trial period of 2 months at 
which time if there is no increase in attendance we will transfer the Novena prayers to the 10.00am 
morning Mass and the evening Mass will be  discontinued. 
 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING  will re-commence after the Summer break on Wednesday  
4th September at 7.00pm in the Redeemer Resource Centre. If there is anything in the pastoral life of our 
parish that you would like to see happen or discussed, please feel free to contact any Parish Council 
representative or the Parish Office on 042-9334259. The Parish Pastoral council are here to serve you the 
parishioners of Holy Redeemer Parish. 

ARMAGH DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES. A Fund Raising Black Tie Gala Ball will take 
place in the City Hotel, Armagh on Saturday 12th Oct 2019.The aim is to raise money for the update and 
purchase of much needed new equipment. Tickets cost £65.00 each or £600.00 for a table of 10. The price 
includes a 5 course meal, music and dancing, fabulous prizes and the promise of a great nights 
entertainment. For more info and tickets, Contact :- Dundalk Lourdes Committee, Eunan 087-7624950 or 
Cora on 087-2610026. 

Saturday   31st August  6.00pm     Av’s  Maeve Whyte (1st Anniversary.) 
          Brenda McKeever  (1st Av) & Tom McKeever.  
          Paddy & Teresa Hughes. Maureen Carr. 
Sunday          1st September 10.00am    Av’s  Stephen & Betty McGivern.  
       11.30am    Av’s  Mona & Owen Larkin.                                                                                     
                6.00pm   Av   Stephen Mallon.     
Monday           2nd September 10.00am                       Special intention.                             
Novena)                                7.30pm    RIP            Tom & Marie Hynes & 
                                                                                               deceased family and friends.                                                                                                      
Tuesday  3rd September  10.00am     RIP            Brendan Harrison.      
Wednesday 4th September 10.00am     Av   Cecil Graham       
Thursday           5th September  10.00am  RIP             Patsy Lynn.       
Friday              6th September  10.00am   RIP             Parish List of The Dead.   

Saturday         7th September 10.00am   Av   John White.      
        6.00pm    Av’s            George McGoldrick. Michael & Brigid Cotter.  
Sunday           8th September 10.00am    Av               Grainne Duffner.   
      11.30am                         Special intention.     
         6.00pm       

WE REMEMBER THOSE WHO HAVE DIED:  Francis Hughes, Deerpark, Carrick Rd. Pat Taaffe, 
Jenkinstown. Pat Hollywood, Ravensdale. Marie Baxter (née McEvoy) Point Rd. Kathleen Keegan 
(née Reilly) Toberona, Castletown. Margaret Bell (née McEneaney) Blackrock. John Deery, Formerly 
Brook Street. Patrick (Paddy) Breen, Avenue Rd. Josephine Woods, Muirhevnamór. 
 
 

CURSILLO PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK   Saturday 7th September Bus leaving St Patrick's at 8.00am Fare 
€20. For bookings contact St Patrick's Parish Office 0429334648. 
 
 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP  will meet on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.00pm in the Jean Corr Room 
in The Redeemer Resource Centre. All are warmly welcome. 
 

LITTLE FLOWER PRAYER GROUP Meeting on Wednesday at 11.00am in Holy Redeemer Church. 
 
 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION  takes place every Wednesday night at 7.00pm in the Church. All are 
welcome. 

RESOURCE CENTRE LOTTO   Lotto 26th August 2019: 7, 8, 15, 27 . No jackpot winner.  2 match 3 winner. 
winners €150 each. Next Parish Bingo Monday  30thAugust at 8.00pm. — Jackpot: €7,450. Flyer: €3,925. 
 

MASS TIMES IN OUR CHURCH:  Saturday Evening 
Vigil: 6.00pm. Sundays: 10.00am, 11.30am, & 6.00pm; 
Confessions: Saturdays  5.15pm - 5.45pm. Weekdays: 
Monday - Saturday: 10.00am. & Mass in Honour of Our 
Lady of the  Miraculous Medal on Mondays at 7.00pm 

 
 
 

PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER, DUNDALK  

1st September 2019 
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

PRIESTS IN PARISH  
V Rev Michael Sheehan Adm. 

               Rev Shajan Panachickal Michael 
          

Tel: 042 9334259 Fax: 042 9332905 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday - Thursday 10am-1pm. 2pm-4pm. 
E-mail: holyredeemerdundalk@gmail.com 

www.holyredeemerparish.ie 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND VULNERABLE ADULTS POLICY STATEMENT:  The 
parish recognises and upholds the rights of all children and vulnerable adults and is 
committed to ensuring their safety and wellbeing at all times. A copy of the policy is always 
available for those who wish to view it in the parish office or the Sacristy. The Safeguarding 
Children representative for Holy Redeemer Parish is Thomas Fox  042-93-34259.  

   PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER 
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WEEKLY FINANCIAL  
REPORT 

 
TOTAL 

 
CHURH 

 
ENVELOPE 

Parish collection 
25th August 2019  

 
€1,551.12 

 
€860.07 
 
 

 
€691.05 

BACK TO SCHOOL PRAYER FOR PUPILS AND PARENTS 
Lord, we pray that you will help pupils and parents as they begin this new school year 
and allow every pupil to feel your presence and blessings each and every day. Father, we 
pray that pupils will not fear because Your Word encourages us to be strong and courageous. We 
pray that you will open the eyes of every pupil to receive new challenges, revelation and insight in 
Jesus Name. Allow every pupil and parent to support teachers as they educate children of all ages. 
Give every pupil a spirit of enthusiasm, motivation and self-discipline. Give every parent a spirit of 
understanding so that they will effectively listen to the needs of their child. Father, inspire every 
pupil to do the best they can this year. Amen. 


